
 
 

 
 
 
 
April 10, 2025 
 
 
 
Angel Zierdan 
P.O. Box 43 
Pequot Lakes, MN 56472 
 
Dear Ms. Zierdan 
 
We are pleased to officially notify you that the Minnesota AFL-CIO General Board voted to extend the 
Minnesota AFL-CIO Committee on Political Education (COPE) endorsement to you for the Special 
Primary Election on April 15 in the Republican Primary for Minnesota Senate District 6. 
 
In granting this endorsement, the Minnesota AFL-CIO General Board accepted the recommendation 
from the East Central Area Labor Council and Northeast Area Labor Council which evaluated your 
positions on issues of importance to working people and their families. This recommendation for the 
Primary Election. 
 
Minnesota trade unionists place their trust and confidence in you for the SD 6 (DFL or Republican) 
Primary. We are proud to support leaders who share our values and support organizing and collective 
bargaining and labor’s collective policy priorities.  
 
If you need further information on issues of importance to union members please contact our office. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
              
Bernie Burnham     Brad Lehto 
President      Secretary-Treasurer 
 
 
cc: President, East Central Area Labor Council  
 President, Northeast Central Area Labor Council 
   


